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2018 BUDGET
ANNUAL MEETING _
The Board of Directors of
The Annual meeting is scheduled for Tues- Greentree Homeowners' Associa-
day, ApI‘ll 17, 2018 at 600pm at the Greentree tion has approved a budget for
HOA Clubhouse. 2018 with no increase. Enclosed
There are two terms that expire at the with this mailing is a copy of the
April annual meeting. There is also one vacancy budget for 2018.
for a Bristol Lane Condominium Representative.

If you are interested in running, please send a
short bio to Nichole Costa at Reserve Realty, 480
W. Aurora Rd., Sagamore Hills, Ohio, 44067 or
ncosta@reservemgmt.com. = .

'

CONCRETE SIDEWALKS ARE OWNER RESPONSIBILITY.

THROUGHTOUT THE COMMUNITY, THERE ARE SINGLE FAMILY HOMES THAT HAVE RAISED
CONCRETE SECTIONS ON THE SIDEWALK. IF THERE IS A CONCRETE SECTION THAT IS IN
FRONT OF YOUR HOME AND IS A TRIP HAZARD, THIS PUTS YOU AT RISK FOR A POTENTIAL
LIABILITY. IN THE LAST TWO YEARS, TWO GREENTREE RESIDENTS HAVE FALLEN AS A RE-
SULT OF RAISED SECTIONS AND SUFFERED BONE INJURIES. ONE WAS A CHILD. PLEASE BE A
RESPONSIBLE HOMEOWNER AND CORRECT ANY CONCRETE ISSUES THAT MAY HARM SOME-
ONE ELSE. IF YOU NEED A RECOMMENDATION, CONTACT NICKI AT RESERVE REALTY MAN-
AGEMENT.

SNOW CONTRACT

As we all know, snow and ice are a fact of life in Ohio. When tempera-
tures and snow start falling, everyone must proceed a little more cautiously as
dangerous conditions may lurk anywhere and everywhere. Please use caution
any time temperatures are below 40 degrees. Check with your sub association property manager for
snow removal expectations within each community.




It’s that time of the year for all those reminders that come with the cold weather of winter.

* Those of you with fireplaces should place that call to the chimney sweep to

clean and inspect your fireplace if you burn wood in it. Creosote can build
up in a chimney and cause a fire.

* Tt is recommended that you have your furnace cleaned by a reputable

company annually. The filter should be replaced once a quarter. If you
have a gas stove, the flexible connector should also be checked.

* We highly recommend that all owners invest in a carbon monoxide detec-

tor as well as smoke detectors.

* Now is the time to turn off your outside spigot. Close the valve in your home, then open the han-

dle to drain any water left in the water line. Even if you have a “frost-free” faucet, you must dis-
connect the garden hose to avoid a freeze up.

* Don't feed the wildlife. They don’t need our handouts to survive and feeding them creates more
problems in the way of property damage.

* The snow and cold of winter do not lessen the obligations of a pet owner to keep the pet on a lead

and to pick up after them

* Holiday decorations brighten the season, but should not be allowed to overstay their welcome.

Please refrain from lighting the holiday lights after the middle of January if it’s too cold to re-
move them.

* Candles are a lovely part of holiday decorating, but also pose a fire hazard. Never leave burning
candles unattended.

* Owners with vacant properties must maintain gas and electric and a thermostat of not less than
62 degrees at all times. Water lines should also be shut off and winterized to avoid frozen pipes.

WISHING YOU AND YOURS A SAFE AND 5
@!5- HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON! 583

Management Company

Reserve Realty Management
480 West Aurora Road
Sagamore Hills, OH 44067
330-467-0828

Community Association Manager
Nichole Costa, CMCA,
ncosta@reservemgmt.com




